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9/19/2021 

Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

Subject: Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: C3K1797 (Original Grant date: 
6/09/2019) 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: C3K1797, originally 
granted on 6/09/2019.The changes filed under this application are: 

Change 1: Added BTLE radio to replace BT radio,legacy BT radio will be 
disabled. This is a software update only and no hardware changes have been 
made.

Sincerely, 

Vishwas Varadanahalli Narayan 
Radio Test Engineer, 
Microsoft Corporation. 




